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Bahtic, Nedin

From: don.pope@juicebowl.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 11:06 AM
To: Bahtic, Nedin
Cc: Tammy.Bajurin@juicebowl.com
Subject: Re: Boiler daily records for Juice Bowl Products (ID No. 1050127)

 
Nedin:  
 
Sorry for not getting back sooner. I've been under the weather with the flu for a few days and am catching back up now.  
 
We have not located our copy of the letter from Louis Lorens yet. I do have our total consumption number from last year; 
see attached.  
 
We also have our daily usage readings to send to you. it will take me a couple of days to format in the same document 
form, but will send straight away once completed. I would guess no later than Monday, March 5.  
 
As per our records and billing our total natural gas purchases for 2011 was:   199,317,600 cubic ft.  
 
Don Pope 
Maintenance Manager 
Whitlock Packaging-Lakeland 
office 863-667-7199 
fax 863-667-7163 
cell 863-581-3258 
 
 

"Bahtic, Nedin" <Nedin.Bahtic@dep.state.fl.us>  

02/23/2012 07:58 AM  

To "don.pope@juicebowl.com" <don.pope@juicebowl.com>  
cc

Subject Boiler daily records for Juice Bowl Products (ID No. 1050127)

 

 
 
 
Good morning Don,  
   
I haven’t been able to find anything in our files that says that the daily records for your Hurst boiler are no longer required.  Have 
you or your consultant been able to locate the letter?  
   
Thanks,  
   
Nedin Bahtic 
Environmental Engineering Specialist III 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Air Resources, Southwest District 
13051 North Telecom Parkway 
Temple Terrace, FL 33637 
phone: 813-632-7600  x126 
fax: 813-632-7668  
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Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department by clicking on this 
link. DEP Customer Survey.  


